
 

 
 

 
 

    
 

 

September 20, 2022 

VIA E-MAIL - (AUDIOFILINGS@FCC.GOV) 

Ms. Marlene Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC  20554 

Attn:  Audio Division, Media Bureau 

Re: Mount Rich Media, LLC 
Station WBTK(AM), Richmond, Virginia (Fac. ID No. 57831) 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

The above-referenced licensee wishes to inform the Commission that station 
WBTK(AM), Richmond, Virginia, has returned to regular operation with its licensed facilities.  
The Special Temporary Authority granted by the Commission on April 18, 2022 (File No. 
BSTA-20220414AAE) is no longer necessary. 

If additional information is desired, please contact the undersigned counsel. 

Very truly yours, 

  /s/   
F. Scott Pippin 
 

 cc: Jerome Manarchuck (jerome.manarchuck@fcc.gov)  

F. Scott Pippin
spippin@lermansenter.com 

202‐416‐1081 


